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Heller: “Jeb is best for the West”

(Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller issued the following statement applauding Governor Jeb Bush’s recently unveiled proposed plan to manage Western land and resources:   

“In putting together this plan, Jeb proved yet again why he is the best candidate to lead our country as the next president. He puts his ideas to paper and maps out exactly what he is going to do. He’s a man of action not just talk. That’s what our country needs.

[bookmark: _GoBack]“With over 85 percent of our land under the watch of federal landlords, no other place in the lower 48 states is more directly affected by policies coming from Washington, DC, than Nevada. Jeb’s specific proposals such as moving the Department of the Interior’s headquarters out west, to a city like Reno, shows his commitment to begin a new relationship with the West. Other initiatives outlined in the plan ranging from reducing the overreach of federal land management agencies, to reducing wildfire risk and improving public safety, to increasing economic opportunities while protecting the environment all resonate with the people of Nevada.  

“By showing America this plan, Jeb has made one thing clear: he is the best for the west.” 
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